
     Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
           
Dear Parents & Carers,         
 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival collective worship, led by Paul Roberts, on Tuesday 
19th October. The charity we are supporting this year is Purley Food Hub - a much needed 
local resource for families at this time.  
 
We are asking parents for food donations; these should be placed in collections boxes in the 
children’s classrooms. The food items which have been requested by the Hub are listed 
below. 
 
Thank you very much in advance for your generosity and support.         
 
Mrs Annie Mitchell 
Head Teacher 
 


